
PRODUCT RECALL 
The following products are being recalled: 

- Keejays / Mr. Lee’s Pancake Rolls; 
• Emperor        2x12  x 175g 

• Chinese         2x12  x 150g 

• Curry              2x12  x 150g 

• Vegetable      2x12  x 150g 

(Used by date FEB 2021) 

 

The company is recalling because there is a presence of MILK 

that is not mentioned on the label. 

This means the products are a possible health risk for anyone 

with an 

Allergy or intolerance to Milk.  

 

What you should do: 

Do NOT consume the product if you have any sensitivity to 

Milk, bring it back to the point of sale where you will be 

refunded.   


